
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue 15 Friday 22nd December Happy Christmas and New 
Year 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Members of the Mayfield 
Community, 

 

This Friday we break 
up for the two-week 
Christmas break. 

I would like to take the 
opportunity to thank 
you all for your 
wonderful support this 
term. It means a lot to 
our school. 

Wishing you all love, 
joy and peace at this 
very special time of 
year.   

Take care, keep safe 
and see you in the new 
year.  

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Couper-Barton (Headteacher) 

  
 

  

  

 

At Mayfield we talk to our children about 
the value ‘Opportunities’.  

We use our Curriculum to provide a wide 
range of engaging learning opportunities, 
to inspire and motivate our children. We 
also set out to provide lots of Mayfield 
Magic Moments, including this photo from 
the Christmas Disco! 

 

 
 

 

(Week beginning: 8.1.24) 

Monday: Gymnastics 

Tuesday: Kick rounders 

Wednesday: Dodgeball 

Thursday: Multi-skills 

Friday: Netball 

FREE places for children 
in Yr1-6. (8.15am) 

Please drop children off 
at the main entrance. 

 

 

 

 

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following winners who have demonstrated outstanding behaviour choices or 
shown a superb attitude to learning or for a special achievement. 

 
Nursery  

BB 
Fatima  Zahra Eira Green 

Reception 
 LA 

Lucy Nwaubaozor Samual Lowe-Rahman 
Reception  

PS 
Elliana Landu Daisy Kirkham 

Year One  
SC 

Lottie Gregg Jackson Coop 
Year One  

WO 
George Payne Leo Brown 

Year Two  
HS 

Samantha Ajiwe Joseph Higgins 
Year Two 

RL 
Jacob Evans-Heywood Harriet English  

Year Three  
ER 

Megan Rands Sophie Tushingham 
Year Three  

ET 
Keyan Rezai  Charlie Hill 

Year Four  
JS 

Ruby Burns  Robyn Schofield 
Year Five  

JH 
Eliza Siddall Elnour Hamed 

Year Six  
HD 

Darcy Taylor Elliot Cook  
 

  

 

 

 

 

All of Nursery  

All of RLA 

All of RPS 

 

 
Ella Shevlin-Brooks & Jackson Coop 

Amelia Paraskevopoulou & Violet Cunniffe 

Ellie Cornwall & Evie Milling  

Frankie Taylor & Harper Entwistle 

 
Eliza Clegg & Logan Dissington  

Gracie Maher & Charlie Hill 

Frankie -Leigh Coop & Hassan Zeshan 

All of Year 5 

All of Year 6 

 

Mr 
Choudhury’s 

winner 

 

 

Nya Green 

Mrs 
Schofield’s 

winner 

Joseph Bell 

  

Nursery BB: 

Reception LA: 

Reception PS: 

 

Year One SC 

Year One WO 

Year Two HS 

Year Two RL 

Year Three ER 

Year Three ET 

Year Four JS: 

Year Five JH: 

Year Six HD: 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(from last week) 

 Attendance 
 

Punctuality 

Overall 91.7% 98.3% 
Nursery BB 84.8% 98.9% 

Reception LA 90.9% 97.0% 
Reception PS 87.4% 96.1% 
Year One SC 92.2% 95.6% 

Year One WO 82.2% 99.3% 
Year Two HS 94.1% 98.6% 
Year Two RL 100% 99.6% 

Year Three ER 87.6% 97.9% 
Year Three ET 95.3% 99.0% 
Year Four JS 93.7% 98.8% 
Year Five JH 91.9% 98.4% 
Year Six HD 98.2% 99.4% 

 

97% and above 
Excellent 

 
95% to 97% 

Heading in the right direction                                              
but some improvement needed 

 91% to 95%  
Attendance is slipping: to be closely monitored 

 
90% or below 

Poor                                                                                         
(High numbers of children are persistently absent) 
 

 

 
22.12.23 End of Half-term Two 

 
8.1.24 Start of Half-term Three 

 
16.2.24 End of Half-term Three 

 
26.2.24 Start of Half-term Four 

 
28.3.24 End of Half-term Four 

 
15.4.24 Start of Half-term Five 

 
6.5.24 May Day (Children not in school) 

 
24.5.24 End of Half-term Five 
3.6.24 Start of Half-term Six 
18.7.24 End of Half-term Six 
19.7.24 Inset Day (Children not in school) 

*New events 

Thursday 19th October 3pm - 5pm and Friday 20th October 
8am - 9.30am.  

 

1st place 
 

Kingston Red 

2nd place 
 

Waverley Blue 

3rd place 
 

Granite Green 

4th place 
 

Vulcan Yellow 

 

1st place (Attendance) 

Year 2RL 

 

2nd place (Attendance) 

Year 6HD 

3rd place (Attendance) 

Year 3ET 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

    

 

Thank you for taking the time to 
read this week’s newsletter. Mr 
Couper-Barton (Headteacher). 
Please visit @MayfieldOldham 
and Facebook for further 
information and news.                                     

This week's 'Learning Behaviour of the Week' The ‘Learning Behaviour of the Week’ in the new year 
is: 

‘I show that I am a superstar learner every day.’ 
 

‘I go above and beyond with my positive attitude to 
learning.’ 

 

 

Nursery BB 
 

Tommy Whittaker 
Reception LA 

 
River Molloy 

Reception PS 
 

Joshua Rose 
Year One SC 

 
Ronnie Smith  

Year One WO 
 

Rawan Hamed  
Year Two HS 

 
Scarlett Hall 

Year Two RL 
 

Treya Berhe 
Year Three ER 

 
Solomon Miah 

Year Three ET 
 

Ruby Garside 
Year Four JS 

 
Veronica Rymanowska 

Year Five JH 
 

Gracie Meah 
Year Six HD 

 
Micheal Mullen-Akroyd 

 

 

 

  

Learning 
Behaviour of 

the Week 

 

 

 


